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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
RE: Welcome to Key Stage 4 Evening 
 
It has been wonderful to welcome your child back into school and we hope that they are 
ready for the new school year. We are sure that they are feeling some trepidation about the 
demands of Year 10 and 11 so, to be able to ensure a smooth transition to Key Stage 4 and 
make sure that parents and students are aware of all the support available to them, we would 
like to invite you to attend our Welcome to Key Stage 4 Evening with your child at 6pm on 
Wednesday 17 September  in the school’s main hall.  
 
The evening will consist of a presentation in the hall in which we will share important dates 
and information with you about the year ahead and strategies to best support your child. You 
will meet the staff members who will be supporting your child through Key Stage 4, and will 
have presentations from the Heads of core departments: English, Maths and Science. 
To allow us to make sure we have enough seating and refreshments available, could you 
please click the link below and complete the Microsoft Form to let us know if you are able to 
attend: 
 
Welcome to Key Stage 4 Evening - MS Form 
 
We look forward to welcoming you all and supporting you in making your child’s transition to 
Year 10 a smooth and successful one. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs J Mahon 
Vice Principal 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=yu1GLt0A20uVy2z1Ys-7pF0HGIxagC5EjarQTQZyF-RUMkI4Rzg1VkZUMTdBTDFQNEdJS1RZWUVLSi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=yu1GLt0A20uVy2z1Ys-7pF0HGIxagC5EjarQTQZyF-RUMkI4Rzg1VkZUMTdBTDFQNEdJS1RZWUVLSi4u

